Good morning Mrs Duncan, Miss O 'Brien and class 6

Governors  visit Thursday 5th June 2014.

I would like to thank you all in class 6 for my lovely morning spent with you all at Barnstondale residential. Listening to all the activities that you had done like, kayaking, orienteering, archery and many others was very exciting.  It was nice to see the pupils interacting with students from Sandbrook with their team building, and to see how well behaved all the students were. I heard about were the students would be going to in September and how excited they are and all about the sats.  

I would like to thank you for the opportunity to join in your class this year as your class governor, it has been a privilege to see how you have all grown up and progressed through the year . I wish you all the best of wishes in your new schools in September.

Kind regards
Ian patten 
Class governor
